
 

 

 

 

 
 

On Monday, 5th November, all of Kindergarten, our teachers and three 

parent helpers boarded the bus bound for Taronga Zoo. We were so 

excited! When we got to the zoo we ate 

our Crunch and Sip and Miss Sheehy 

told us what grown up we were going 

to be with for the day. 

Once we got into our groups the 

adventure started! We started by 

making our way past the komodo dragons and turtles to get to our 

first activity which was the Seal Show. It was so much fun! The 

seals did lots of cool tricks that even some of us got wet from the big 

dives that they did. 
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After the Seal Show, we made our way to the next activity which 

was the Bird Show. There were so many interesting birds. Some small, 

some big and one bird that was HUGE! The Zookeeper asked if anyone 

had a $1 coin. Mrs 

Woodwell did and a bird 

swooped down and took 

it out of her hand. It was 

awesome! Once the Bird 

Show finished, we followed the track past the giant 

tortoises, into the Bird Avery and then on to see some 

real life monkeys, which the Kindergarten Red Monkeys were particularly excited about! 

Then it was time for lunch. We found a nice grassy patch overlooking the harbour where there were 

lots of sail boats out and about for the day, 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Once lunch was finished it was time to slowly start making our way back 

to the entrance. We walked past the elephants which were so cute. There 

was a mummy and a baby 

elephant together. Then we got 

to board the “Tiger Trek Plane” 

to the beautiful forests of Way 

Kambas National Park in 

Sumatra to see the magnificent 

Sumatran Tiger. We got to 

discover the village and learn how we all have a role to play in saving the species from extinction. 

Our last couple of stops were the extremely loud Chimpanzees and Reptile World. The chimpanzees 

were very active climbing and jumping from rope to rope. In Reptile World there were lots of 

slithering snakes, lounging lizards and terrific turtles. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Finally it was home time. We hopped back on the bus exhausted from our big zoo adventure! We all 

had such a fun time and all the students were exceptionally well behaved. Also, a very special thank 

you to the parents who volunteered their time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


